Michael Furtaw

From: LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 5:19 PM

To: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; 'tswain@weldgov.com’; 'Roy Rudisill'

Cc: Hamlin, Phil; Chase, Charles; Schwarz, Paul; Dinkel, Mike; Schneider, Paul; Mickelson,
Erik; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]; Michael Furtaw; John Cocroft; Kelly
Kenyon

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Evening,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location noted below. While deconstructing the location, historically impacted
soils were encountered. During excavation activities, shallow groundwater was encountered. On August 26, 2015
laboratory analytical results indicated shallow groundwater had been impacted, exceeding CGWQS allowable levels. A
forthcoming Form 19 will be submitted. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you,

HSR-Sekich-63N67W19SWNW
Location ID: 336145
SWNW-19-3N-67W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
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